484A Vassar Ave.

Berkeley, CA 94708

sethharwood@msn.com









December 12, 2006

Ashley Kaine – Fiction Editor

Mid-American Review
Department of English, Box W

Bowling Green State University

Bowling Green OH 43403
Dear Ms. Kaine,

I recently got the email from Karen Craigo calling for submissions and I’m only too happy to send in this story, “The Tattooed People.” As a long-time follower of MAR, I have submitted several times and always gotten back good feedback. I hope this story is the one that finds its way onto your pages.

My fiction has been published in Inkwell and Sojourn, among others, and most recently in Ecotone and online at Storyglossia. I received my MFA from the Iowa Writers’ Workshop in 2002 and currently teach writing and English at several Bay Area colleges. Recently I have been spending my time podcasting my first crime novel to over 800 listeners a week. You can find that, a further bio, and more of my stories at www.sethharwood.com.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

    






Sincereley,









Seth Harwood

